














 

 

 
Via regular mail and certified mail rrr 
 
August 26, 2024 
 
To: Property Owner within 200ft 
 
RE: IN THE MATTER OF APPEAL: Hava Realty, LLC, owner of property located at  

82-84 Raritan Avenue, Keansburg, New Jersey 07734 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
You are hereby notified that Michael Felixson, manager of Hava Realty, LLC, owner of the 
property located at 82-84 Raritan Avenue, Keansburg, New Jersey 07734, has appealed from the 
action of the Zoning Officer of the Borough of Keansburg for a variance, interpretation, site plan, 
use variance, from Sections 22-7.3e, 22-5.2c, 22-7.3c. 22-5.5e, 2.11a, 2.11b, and 22-9.3a(5) of the 
Developmental Regulations of the Borough of Keansburg, Chapter 22 of the Revised General 
Ordinances of the Borough of Keansburg so as to permit: 
 

1) Front yard setback: 25 feet required, and 9.4 feet is proposed; 
2) Side yard setback: 7.5 feet is required, and 1.2 feet and 3.6 feet are proposed;  
3) Minimum total side yard setback: 15 feet is required, and 4.8 feet is proposed;   
4) Maximum lot coverage of principal building: 25% is required and 33% is proposed;  
5) Maximum building height: 2.5 stories, and 3 stories are proposed;  
6) Expansion of a pre-existing non-conforming structure and use: 1 single family required, 

and 2 single family proposed; and 
7) Applicant further seeks any and all other variances as may be required for the application 

here at issue, 
 
On the premises located at 82-84 Raritan Avenue, Keansburg, New Jersey 07734, Block 54, Lot 
15.  
 
The Keansburg Planning Board of Adjustment has scheduled a hearing to be held on the 4th day 
of November, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building, 29 Church 
Street, Keansburg, New Jersey 07734 as the time and place for said appeal.  
 
You or your agent or attorney are privileged to attend said hearing and may present any and all 
objections which you may have to the granting of the relief sought in the petition. The application 
and related documents are on file in the Office of the Municipal Clerk and are available for review 
and inspection. 
 
Yours truly,  
s/ Lawrence W. Luttrell 
Lawrence W. Luttrell 
 
LWL/cma 










































































